
The Annual Blue Envelope Campaign 
is in full swing!  We are sitting at 40% of 
our goal and want to remind everyone 
that it’s not too late to donate!   Your 
financial support is crucial to the 
delivery of programs such as the 
Loan Cupboard, Transportation, 
Hot Meals on Wheels for our most 
vulnerable. Donations can be made 
in-person at 106 McGonigal St W, by 
phone 613-623-7981, or by e-transfer 
to donate@cssagency.ca (specify in 
the message section Blue Envelope 
donation and your contact information 
for charitable tax receipts).

Arnprior-Braeside-McNab 
Seniors At Home Program Inc.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK

HOME & COMMUNITY 
S U P P O R T
United in our commitment to care

FALL 2023

Fall is almost upon us.
Gone are the hot, sleepless summer nights.  They are slowly being replaced by 

cooler evenings, great to snuggle up with a hot chocolate in a warm, cozy blanket.  
We at Seniors At Home, have been busy planning fun and festive activities 
guaranteed to warm your hearts such as our Annual Christmas Craft Fair,

 A Fall Fest Fashion Gala and our Senior Christmas Party!  

Blue Envelope 
Campaign 

Angels aren’t only around at Christmas.  In fact, our Angel Tree has 
helped several vulnerable seniors over the summer. Donations are collected 

year-round at our office at 106 McGonigal Street or during our Christmas Craft 
Fair at the Nick Smith Centre on Saturday, November 25th. 

 We hope to see you there!  

Angel Angel   TreeTree



 THE ANNUAL MEMORIAL BUTTERFLY RELEASE EVENT

It was a stellar Saturday for the 2023 Poker Run Show, Shine and BBQ in Arnprior! 
A huge THANK YOU to Valley Cruisers and Valley Rent Rite for hosting the 2023 
Annual Poker Run. We want to thank all participants, entertainers, and amazing 
volunteers for their support! In total, close to $1500 was raised for Arnprior 
Braeside McNab Seniors at Home Program Inc.

We would also like to thank The Nasty Rides Car Club for their donation, 
Joe’s Produce Stand and Giant Tiger for their support towards the BBQ! Also, 
CONGRATULATIONS to Corey Godkin for being this year’s Poker Run winner 
who walked away with a STIHL chainsaw donated by Valley Rent Rite! 

Poker Run Fun!

The sun, smiles and spirits were plentiful at this 
year’s Annual Memorial Butterfly Release at Robert 
Simpson Park!  
Thanks to our sponsors, Pilon Family Funeral Home, 
and SAF & Co. Aesthetics of Arnprior, our event sur-
passed our goal and managed to raise over $7000 
in proceeds to support local seniors and individuals 
with special needs!
We wish to thank our amazing Volunteers, Tony Bove 
for his beautiful musical performance, The Town of 
Arnprior for their assistance in the set-up, Lisa Smith 
of Boyce’s Funeral Home, Andre, Gina, and Phil Pi-
lon of Pilon Family Funeral Home, in helping to make 
this event the greatest Release yetl!
Our next Memorial Butterfly Release is planned for 
Sunday, August 18, 2024. Butterflies are now on 
sale, and we encourage everyone to buy early!

Valley Cruisers President Brian Gunn 
presenting prize to this year’s Poker Run winner 

Corey Godkin

Happy BBQ 
customer

Andre Pilon of Pilon Family 
Funeral Home 

 
Bev Wilson



Senior BBQ in the Park

The Butterfly House Winner!

The sun was shining on Robert Simpson Park for Arnprior-Braeside- McNab Seniors at Home's 22nd Annual Se-
niors BBQ in the Park. Thanks to all who made it out for the food, music, and fun community event. Senior's at 
Home would like to thank all the wonderful volunteers who allow this event to happen. We would also like to thank 
all the amazing businesses who sponsored this event: Island View Retirement Living, Carp Commons Retirement 
Village, Boyce Funeral Home, Giant Tiger, Betty's Chips, Brian's Spuds, King of Munchies, Lily's Fries, Wes' Chips, 
Madawaska Golf Club, Valley Golf Cart Repair, Renfrew Rent-All and Arnprior District High School. See you again 
next year.

My name is Beverly Wilson and I have always loved organizing and helping with volunteer projects. 
During my career as a system Analyst, I had the pleasure of being on many recreational committees. 
When my beautiful girls were born, we were living in a small village in Hammond Ontario. There I started 
a Mom and Tots group where moms and kids could socialize, play and meet as a community.  I was also 
a Sunday School teacher for 20 years where I could teach and learn myself. I began having chronic pain 
and had to finally end my career.  However, I needed something to help me cope, so I took a course with 
Bruyere on “Living a Healthy Life with Chronic Pain!”.  It was so helpful that I volunteered with them to 
give courses.  As in most volunteering, you get as much out of it, as the people you are assisting in their 
journey do.  I started giving courses in Arnprior and that is where I met Liz Wall from SAH who inspired 
me to volunteer with SAH.  I love teaching, making crafts and homemade cards, which I have shared with 
many seniors. As a volunteer with SAH, I have I provided computer training, helped at BBQ’s, Christmas 

Craft Fairs, Butterfly Releases and Cruise Nights to name a few! I have vol-
unteered for over 15 years, and it gives me joy to be engaged with the lovely 
seniors, plus I also love to talk! They have such great stories and wisdom to 
share. I’ve also met some wonderful volunteers who have become friends. 
And, last but not least, I enjoy the events myself which wouldn’t be possible 
without the great staff at SAH.

Residents from Aspira Island View releasing butterflies purchased in 
support of the Annual Memorial Butterfly Release

 
Volunteers Rick and Elly Leben

 
Bev Wilson

Lynn Russett was the lucky winner of the beautiful Butterfly House donated by the Men’s Shed 
of Arnprior.  We wish to thank The Men’s Shed and all those who purchased a ticket for their 
support.  Total proceeds from ticket sales were $240.00! 

A Volunteer’s Story – by Bev Wilson



www.cssagency.ca
613-623-7981

106 McGonigal St. W., Arnprior

Notes

Dental Hygiene
tuesday, May 26
9am-3pm at our office. 
To book your 
appointments call Patty 
McComb of Rural Roots 
Dental Hygiene Services 
directly at  
613-323-6487 or email:  
pattymccomb@ruralrootsdhs.com.

Diner’s Club 
Wednesday, June 3, 
2015 - Jim’s Restaurant
5:00 – 7:00pm 
Meal: Chicken Fingers
Live Entertainment: Gary 
Patrois
Cost: $13 per person 
(purchased tickets by noon on Tuesday, 
June 2nd (at our office)
Welcome seniors 60 & over, disabled, & individuals 
with special needs (no matter the age).

breakfast  
N’ Learn 
Wednesday, May 27 
Galilee Centre. 
greetings/Payment 
8:30am 
Breakfast 9:00am. 
Cost: $5/person.
Guest Speaker: Janice Sawbridge, Community Service 
Officer Renfrew OPP. Topic: Fraud against Seniors.
 Sponsored by Tierney & Stauffer LLP, Arnprior. Limited 
seating. Register by noon Monday, May 26. 613-623-7981.

friendship 
Days
thursday, May 21 – 
arnprior Legion
12 noon to 2:00pm
Meal: Chicken Caesar Salad
Live Entertainment: Arnprior District High School 
Band. Door Prizes & 50/50 Draw
Cost: $8 per person (purchase tickets by noon on 
Tuesday, May 19th (at our office)
All welcome age 50 and over, disabled, and 
individuals with special needs (no matter the age).

MAy — Our annual spring Yard sale saturday, May 9th in 
our parking lot, 106 McGonigal St. West, starting at 7:00am and 
ending by 2:00pm. BBQ starts at 10:00am.

 Donation of gentle used items can be dropped off the morning 
of the sale or smaller items on Friday (ask for Liz). No used 
televisions or large pieces of furniture please and thank you. 
Rain date Sunday, May 10th.

JuNe  — first Day of summer golf tournament
Thanks to Stephen Dodd, BSoc., Investors Group, all golfers 

who register for the ‘First Day of Summer Golf Tournament’ on 
Saturday, June 20, will have a chance to win $5,000 for the first 
hole-in-one at Hole 7.

Teams of four, non-carded, non-professional golfers are 
welcome to participate in our ‘First Day of Summer Best Ball golf 
tournament with Shotgun start at 1:00pm on June 20. 

The Early Bird registration is $85/person, until May 29. After 
May 29, the cost is $90/person which includes18 holes of golf, 
golf cart, a mixed grilled dinner, prizes, a 50/50 draw, raffles, 
plenty of fun, hospitality, and many other surprises along the 
way.

Don’t golf? Then consider joining us for dinner at 6:00pm. 
Cost is $20 (tax included) per person. 

Registration forms are available at our office or email lizwall@
cssagency.ca. 

DINer’S CLuB — Held the first Wednesday of each 
month, 5:00pm to 7:00pm at Jim’s Restaurant.  Cost is $13/
person payable the Tuesday prior to the event. Tickets available 

at our office. 
Wednesday, June 3rd - Meal – Chicken Fingers. 

Entertainment- Gary   Patrois. 
*Wednesday, July 8th – Meal – Ham Steak dinner. 

Entertainment - Lisa Kopil. 

FrIeNDSHIP DAyS — Held the third Thursday of each 
month at the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 174 – 12 noon to 
2:00pm.  Cost $8.00/person. Tickets must be purchased by noon 
the Tuesday prior to the event. 

thursday, June 18th - Meal – Ham and cold salads – 
Entertainment - Dennis Harrington. 

thursday, July 16th - Annual Barbeque Robert Simpson 
Park – Meal – hamburger, fries, drink & ice-cream. Entertainment 
- Gaston Moreau and Rick Leben. Tickets cost $5.00/person, 
available at our office.  Ticket deadline by noon on Monday, July 
13th.  Rain date Thursday, July 23rd. 

BreAkFAST N’ LeArN — Payment/greetings 8:30am 
Galilee Centre.  Cost $5.00/person.  Book by the Monday prior 
to the event by calling 613-623-7981. Program sponsored by 
Tierney & Stauffer LLP, Arnprior. 

Wednesday, June 17th - Guest Speaker – Dorothy Allemang, 
Mindfulness Meditation for Stress and Pain Relief..

NOTe:
Our office will be closed on Monday, May 24th in celebration of 

Victoria Day and on Wednesday, July 1st for Canada’s Birthday. 
We wish to inform you there will be no Monthly Newsletter 

in June.  So be sure to mark your June dates now.  Thank you.

Mark your calendar – Plenty happening

Going  
Miles for 
Healthy 
Smiles

How will you be remembered?
“The only thing you take with you when you’re gone is what you leave behind”.  John Allston, Author

Meaningful ways of Leaving while supporting 
Arnprior-Braeside-McNab Seniors at Home Program Inc. 

• In Memoriam • A gift made through your Personal Will • Beneficiary of you Life Insurance Policy  
• Beneficiary of your RRSP, RRIF, or pension

God Bless
Clarence “Billy” Henderson

February 19, 1929 – February 5, 2015
Our thanks to those who forwarded an  

‘In Memoriuam’ in Billy’s name. 

Leave a Lasting Legacy 
More information Dennis Harrington  

Executive Director, ABMSH 
613-623-7981 dennisharrington@cssagency.ca

Looking for help with lawn cutting and yard maintenance? 
We have workers available through our   Service Arrangement 
Program that can help. This service is available to clients 
residing in the Town of Arnprior and McNab-Braeside. 
Brokered Workers generally have their own tools and 
equipment. Once matched with a worker, service rates are 
established between you and your Service Arrangement 
Worker.

 All of our Service Arrangement Workers are registered 

with the agency and have completed a screening process, 
but are not employees of Arnprior Braeside McNab Seniors 
at Home Program Inc. The Agency does not bond workers 
or carry insurance to cover job related injury or any worker 
related damage to client’s personal property.

Any questions about the program can be directed 
to Jennifer Stratton, Program Coordinator at 613-623-
7981- Monday to Friday 12:30pm – 4:30pm. Via email at 
jenniferstratton@cssagency.ca. 

Need Help with yard Work?

Good things grow when Volunteers are involved

Photo by Liz Wall, Development Coordinator
The NEWEST volunteers of ABMSH were honoured on Saturday, April 11th, at the Agency’s annual Appreciation Dinner, 
held at the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 174, Arnprior.  Dennis Harrington, Executive Director, presented Volunteer 
Appreciation Pins to: (back row, left to right) Wayne Needham, Lisette MacLeod, Laura Koch, Sandra Hall, and Archie 
Jordan; and (front row, left to right) Tanya Rath, Geraldine Lynn, Rose Buse, and Kathy McGregor. Those who were 
not able to attend, but who are most appreciated, include: Linda Chalmers, Trina Chapman, Francoise Crepin, Cheryl 
Hughes, Madison Kovacs, Keith MacLean, Pierre Maltais, Janice Marcellus, Mike McDowell, Linda Mirault, Ashley 
MacMillan, Tim Philips, Chris Pleau, Collette Rigby, Susie Smithson, and Gaston Moreau. 

Thank you and Welcome
We are very pleased to be able to welcome and 

thank the large group of new volunteers to the 
Agency for the 2014-2015 year.  Below are the 
names of our new volunteers and the programs 
they look forward to participating in: 

rose buse - Front Reception and Special Events
Linda Chalmers - Hot Meal Driver and  

Special Events
Trina Chapman - Special Events

Francoise Crepin - Hot Meal Driver and  
Special Events

sandra Hall - Special Events, Income Tax,  
and 35th Anniversary Committee

Cheryl Hughes - Hot Meal Driver
archie Jordan - Volunteer Driver

Laura Koch - Volunteer Driver
Madison Kovacs - Special Events

geraldine Lynn - Friendly Visiting and  
Special Events

Keith MacLean - Volunteer Driver and  
Hot Meal Driver

Lisette MacLeod - Special Events and  
Friendly Visiting

ashley MacMillan - Special Events
Pierre Maltais - Hot Meal Driver

Janice Marcellus - Special Events
Mike McDowell - Hot Meal Driver

Kathy Mcgregor - Front Reception
Linda Mirault - Front Reception
gaston Moreau - Entertainer

Wayne needham - Hot Meal Driver and  
Special Events

tim Philips - Special Events
Chris Pleau - Hot Meal Driver and Special Events 
tanya rath - Foot Care Clinic and Special Events

Collette Rigby - Special Events and  
Foot Care Clinic

susie smithson - Special Events

“thank you everyone for helping us grow”
Lisa bottomley,  

Volunteer Coordinator, ABMSH

The themes for the Annual Volunteer Appreciation 
Dinner, on April 11, 2015, are “Thank You for 
Helping Us Grow” and “Good Things Grow when 
Volunteers are Involved”.  Without the support of 
volunteers and the Business Community, ABMSH 
would not be able to offer the 24 programs that are 
provided for seniors and those with special needs.

Thank you to the following businesses and 
community supporters for their very much appreciated 
involvement in our Volunteer Appreciation Dinner:

• The Kitchen Volunteers of Branch 174, for the 
excellent meal

• Carol Ann Flannery of Carol Ann & Company 
– Theatre at its best, for the Murder Mystery

• Murder Mystery actors: Carol Ann Flannery, 
Mike Lueders, Doug McLean, and Debra Bee.

• The volunteers who assisted in the Murder 
Mystery, Jack Partridge, Ron LeDrew, and Ian 
Black

• Prior Engagements, for the table dressings
• Mallory Wilson, for assisting with volunteer 

favours
• Valley Heritage Radio, for the country records
• The Spa, Arnprior, for the Murder Mystery 

prize
• Towey’s Bait and Tackle, for the Murder 

Mystery Prize
• Sweet & Sassy, for the door prize
• Stained Glass by Debi Connolly, for the door 

prize
• Rona/Arnprior, for the volunteer favours of 

gardening seeds

30 JACK CRESCENT, ARNPRIOR 
25 MINUTES FROM OTTAWA 

613.622.0002 
www.IslandViewSuites.ca

Island View Retirement Suites
On the Madawaska River • Arnprior

Best Kept Secret
B e s t  V i e w s  •  B e s t  Va l u e

THE MOST 
SPACIOUS, 

FULL SERVICE 
STUDIOS IN 
THE AREA.

Photo by Liz Wall, Development Coordinator
Gaston Moreau, Volunteer Musician, is thanked and 
presented with his Appreciation Volunteer Pin by 
Patti Farr, Social Program Coordinator. 

How will you be REMEMBERED?
More Information Suzanne Giroux

Development Coordinator
613.623.7981    suzannegiroux@cssagency.ca

Angie Moore
(1970-2023)

William “Bill” 
Clarke 

(1950-2023)

Moe Lacasse 
(1946-2023)

Steven “Steve” 
Michelson 

(1954-2023)

Keith MacLean 
(1946-2023)

Kevin Turcotte 
(1951-2023)

We at Seniors At Home gratefully thank those who have donated in memory of their loved ones.

Todd Jack
Transporation Driver

Born and raised in Arnprior, Todd worked 
in retail pharmacy prior to opening his 
own sales agency for over 25 years. 

Married and very proud of his one son.   
His family gives him great joy as does 

babysitting his two grand pups which he 
thinks is awesome. A true “people person” 

is his reason for working for Seniors at 
Home.  Helping our local seniors provides 
Todd with great pleasure.  We welcome 

Todd to the team!

Roy McAdam
Transportation Driver
Roy joined Seniors At 
Home this summer as 

one of our newest trans-
portation drivers and is a 
great asset to the team!  
Welcome aboard Roy!

Peter Kelly
 Transportation Driver

Following 40 years in the Retail 
Industry, Peter was retired for 10 

years before he decided to accept 
a position with Seniors At Home.  
Married for 30 years, he enjoys 

spending time with his three 
grandsons.  His hobbies include 
gardening, fishing and hunting.  
Peter gets a lot of joy from his 
granchildren and is looking for-

ward to a 4th on the way!  

Closed for Thanksgiving
Monday, Oct. 9th

 New Staff

Test Your Smoke Alarm Day!

Chili-Fest Thursday, November 2nd
Sponsored By: Aspira Island View


